
Briefly in English

Mankkaan Eräsudet Member Newsletter 2/2022

Hi,
You are reading the semiannual member newsletter of the scout troop Mankkaan
Eräsudet ry. This letter gives brief information about the main events organized next
autumn. We would kindly suggest you to record the dates to your calendar. More
information will be provided in the weekly meetings and on our website
www.erasudet.fi.
If something is unclear or confusing, please don’t hesitate to ask for more information!
We also welcome any feedback regardless of whether it is positive or negative.

Have a good scout autumn 2022!

CHECK YOUR CONTACT INFORMATION AT THE MEMBER REGISTER

We primarily use email for informing, only member letter will be sent via post once a
year. Please make sure that your contact information is up to date, email and other
contact information can be changed at member register: asiointi.partio.fi.

If any help is needed, please contact our member register person Alex:
jasenrekisteri@erasudet.fi.



UPCOMING EVENTS
Additional information will be given at the weekly meetings,

via email and on the website erasudet.fi. Take up the dates, please!

Please don’t come to our events or weekly meetings sore or even mildly
symptomatic.

Weekly meetings begin August 15th – 21st
Weekly scout group meetings start at week 33. Details about the meetings are available
at erasudet.fi/ryhmat (in Finnish only).

Trip of the troop, October 7th – 9 th
In October, the traditional trip of our troop is organized at Kavalahti, Inkoo. More
information will be provided later via email, take up the date!

Last weekly meetings, December 5th – 11th
Last weekly scout group meetings are at week 49. Some groups might have
exceptions. Leaders will inform you, if there is an exception in the timetable of your
group.

Christmas celebration, December 13th
The troop organizes a traditional Christmas celebration on Tuesday, December 13th for
the scouts and their families. Additional information will be given later.

Evenings for Trackers and Explorers
We will organize joint evenings for scouts aged 12–17 once a month this autumn. The
program includes scouting activities, the evenings will be planned together with the
participants. Dates and details of the evening will be emailed before the event.


